Message of condolence to Suriname

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States presents its compliments to Suriname, and
has further the honor to join in this time of National mourning being observed, following the tragic
mining disaster in the Brokopondo district.

In this regard, the Secretariat extends its condolences to the people of Suriname, saddened by the
loss of life. Its thoughts are with the families of the victims, trusting that all will receive the best
possible care and support towards a speedy recovery.

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States avails itself of the opportunity to renew to
Suriname the assurances of its highest consideration.



